

TCS/GEN/035/2025-26

19/09/2025

## CIRCULAR VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY SUBJECT: MANDATORY KHDA REGISTRATION FOR NEW ADMISSIONS

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai

This is an **urgent reminder** for all parents of **newly enrolled students** for the academic year **2025–26**. As per the **KHDA guidelines** and school policy, it is **mandatory** to complete the following requirements immediately:

- KHDA Registration
- Signing of the KHDA Parent–School Contract

As per KHDA admission policy, new admission student will NOT be permitted to attend classes or remain in school without completing the KHDA registration and signing process.

Those students who have not completed this will **not be allowed to attend classes from Monday, 22nd September 2025, onwards**.

We respectfully request all concerned parents to complete the required formalities without delay to avoid disruption to your child's schooling.

**Note:** This reminder applies **only to newly enrolled students**. Parents who have already completed the KHDA registration and contract signing at the time of admission may kindly ignore this notice.

We appreciate your immediate attention and cooperation.

Regards,

**PRINCIPAL** 



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net